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3rd of April 2012 
 
 
TO:  SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL COMMITTEE 
 
 
The position of the Wesleyan Methodist Church of Australia on 
marriage is, being only between one man and one woman.  We 
embrace and celebrate this view as one of our key constitutional 
statements that is firmly rooted in our Articles of faith. 
 
It is our conviction that redefining marriage is harmful to our society and 
has potential serious consequences for religious freedom. 
 
Therefore the members of the Wesleyan Methodist Church of Australia 
stand totally opposed to the proposed bills. 
 
 

Yours truly, 
 

Rev. Rex E Rigby 
 
 
 
 
 

National Superintendent 
Wesleyan Methodist Church of Australia 

 
 
 
 
 




